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Important Dates   

Friday, April 14  Grade 7 Special Field Trip 

Monday, April 17  Class Photo Day         

Wednesday, April 19  Treat Day 

 Friday, April 28   Hot Lunch (Popeye’s) 

Thursday, May 4th  Early Dismissal for student led conferences 1:30pm. 

Friday, May 5th   Professional Development Day- No school for students 

 

***Kindergarten registration for Sept. 2023 is now due!!*** 

 

Good luck Ms. Czihaly & Hello Ms. Kaur 
Students from Ms. Czihaly’s class are aware that she has started her maternity leave 

as of last Thursday. We wish Ms. Czihaly well as she gets ready to welcome her baby! 

We welcome Ms. Sabina Kaur who will be teaching the class for the rest of the year.   

 

Special Events this Month 
March 22 was the start of Ramadan, a special month for our students who are Muslim. 

During the entire month of Ramadan, Muslims fast every day from dawn to sunset. 

Ramadan is the most sacred month of the year for Muslims as they focus on extra 

prayer, increased generosity and charity as well as study of the Quran. It is a time of 

joy and celebration to be spent with loved ones. It culminates April 21 with a 3 day 

celebration called Eid al-Fitr.  We have some Ramadan decorations outside the office, 

so please feel free to come take a look. 

 

Other students will be celebrating Vaisakhi and Sikh Heritage Month.  It is a time to 

reflect the spirit of peace, love and justice. Regardless of where anyone is on their 

spiritual journey, this is a day of celebrating Sikh heritage and lineage which teaches 

to serve humanity with great love, the love that connects us all.  

 

Those students of Christian faith celebrated Easter this month when they remember 

the resurrection of Jesus. This is the most important Christian holy day as it is the 

foundation of the religion. Easter marks the culmination of the Passion of Jesus, 

occurring after 40 days of Lent where Christians fast, pray and undertake acts of 

penance. Families come together on Easter to celebrate with their loved ones. 



 

Regardless of a student’s faith, all the students enjoyed the Maple Green Egg Hunt 

last Thursday! 

 

Student Learning Surveys 
Once again, the Surrey School District is participating in the 2023 Ministry of Education 

Electronic Anonymous Student Learning Survey Project in cooperation with all other school 

districts throughout the Province. Parents/Guardians/Caregivers can complete the 

survey any time before 11:59 pm April 28th, 2023, providing immediate results to 

the school and the district.  

 

To complete the survey: 

1. Go to any computer that has an up-to-date internet browser access at home, work, or 

school.   

2. Go to www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm   

3. Under the section Direct Access – no logon number required select: 

• District: Surrey #36 

• School: Maple Green 

• Language: the language of your choice 

4. Thank you for participating! 

 

Walk to school 
Now that we have warmer weather, walk when you can instead of driving! Walking to 

School can help your child learn, focus, listen, and have a better academic outcome. 
https://www.deltasd.bc.ca/news-events/news/walking-school-helps-keep-kids-healthy-engaged/ 

 

  
Student Absences 

If your child is going to be away from school or late to school, please 

call (604-594-8838) and leave a message or email the office at 

maplegreen@surreyschools.ca and include the following information:  

• First and Last Name 

• Teacher 

• Division  

• Reason for Absence  

 

http://www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm
https://www.deltasd.bc.ca/news-events/news/walking-school-helps-keep-kids-healthy-engaged/
mailto:maplegreen@surreyschools.ca?subject=Absence%20to%20Report


 

 

 

April Pac Events: 
 

Wednesday April 19th TREAT DAY!!! 

 
 

 

Friday April 28th HOT LUNCH! 

 

End of April beginning of May- Neufeld Farms 

Fundraiser! 

 

 
 
 
 





 
 
 
 


